
Diane Parker 
 

Please do not change this ruling or allow toxic batch plants near a senior community, 4 schools and
an urgent care facility.My husband has heart and breathing issues. I suffer with migraine and
numerous allergies.I have difficulty breathing when exposed to smoke or chemical smells. I fear if a
batch plant is located near my community it will greatly affect my quality of life. Please reconsider
and think of people not corperations.Batch plants should be located in rural areas away from
residential areas. Thank you


